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Sending wishes that your holidays are filled with happiness, health,
and good cheer! We are so grateful for the collaboration and support

you have given us this last year. Happy Holidays!

Our offices will be closed Monday, December 26th and
Monday, January 2nd for the holidays.

December 2022

https://www.facebook.com/NeighborWorksMT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nwmontana
https://www.instagram.com/neighborworksmt
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NeighborWorks Montana has a Matched Savings Account program
available!

A matched savings program is a powerful tool to help build a habit
and practice of saving. Our program combines the savings match with
quality financial education and counseling from our network of
certified housing counselors, giving participants the tools they need to
have healthy finances and be prepared for unexpected expenses.

Who should participate?
Anyone is able to participate. This program is not tied to
homeownership. 

How the program works
Participants save up to $500 over a 6-12 month period and every
dollar saved will be matched for a potential of $1,000 in savings. We
know financial coaching can help Montanans improve their credit
score, decrease their debt, and increase their savings so this program
also includes expert guidance from a financial coach.

Participating financial counselors
Please encourage your clients, family, and friends to take advantage of
this program. This program gives the participants the peace of mind
that comes with a stable budget and a savings account they can count
on. Counselors in our network are able to meet in person, over the
phone, and often over video chat.

A list of participating financial counselors can be found by scanning
the QR code above or visiting www.nwmt.org/matched-saving-
program. 

Please help us spread the word about our program by downloading
and hanging the poster below.

Download the Program Poster
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https://www.nwmt.org/matched-saving-program/
https://files.constantcontact.com/254f8ffe501/bc1b9eae-0e64-4745-b4dc-8e1cff1205ad.pdf
https://www.nwmt.org/



